
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2020-M-052 

 

Subject: Request from Temagami Community Foundation  

Agenda Date: June 4, 2020 

Attachments: Letter from Temagami Community Foundation  

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council of the Municipality of Temagami approves the request and will continue 
to sponsor the Temagami Community Foundation for the 2nd Annual Truck N Boat Lottery with the draw 
now being held in 2021. 
 
INFORMATION 
 
We received the attached letter from the Temagami Community Foundation requesting that the 
Municipality continue supporting their sponsorship program.  

 
Temagami Community Foundation also noted that they have received permission from the AGCO to 
postpone the 2nd Annual Truck N Boat Lottery Draws until 2021 due to COVID-19 pandemic.  They are 
hoping to start selling tickets by early fall, this will ensure their 2nd Annual Lottery.  
 

 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Suzie Fournier 
Municipal Clerk  


